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Pacoima Reservoir provides crucial water supply and

flood protection for millions of Angelenos. 

The Project is in the early planning stage and exact details are still being

assessed and determined.

Community members will be able to provide ongoing input into the Project

elements as they are developed over the next few years and they are welcome

to submit comments at any time.

Additionally, community members will be able to share comments on the Draft

Program Environmental Report, tentatively scheduled for review in 2025.

Excess sediment buildup from recent wildfires has

impacted its ability to serve these critical functions.

Removal of this buildup is needed to ensure the

continued safety and protection of local homes from

future extreme weather, as well as help to capture

precious water for future use. 

CONTINUOUS COMMUNITY FEEDBACK:  A PRIORITY

In Phase 1, the trucks may take several

potential routes from the Reservoir to landfills

or pits, including via:

To learn how to submit written comments, and sign up for periodic update emails,

please visit our website or email Project Manager Alex Ho at:

reservoircleanouts@pw.lacounty.gov

The Project’s Phase 1 is

tentatively scheduled to start in

late 2026. Phase 1 aims to

remove 1.5 million cubic yards of

sediment over the course of 5

years or less.
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